Wheels For The World Trip

Dave Camp is returning to Kumi in Uganda with Wheels for
the World in February. To find out more about the trip and
to sponsor him please see his GoFundMe page
https://gofund.me/60134e9f.

Temporary GodZone Worker Needed

We are in need of a temporary GodZone helper to join
Gamma group for a few months to cover illness. This will
involve helping the children with activities planned and
taught by the group leader. If you think this is something
you could help out with then please contact Debs Harmer.

Trinity Diary

Monday 24th January 1-3.30 pm Foodbank

8 pm Deacons Meeting
Bexley Winter Shelter
Zoom Prayers

BCU based at Trinity

Tuesday 25th January 6 pm
Wednesday 26th Jan 8 pm
Thursday 27th January 9-2 pm

For Your Prayers
Give thanks for the joy of being able to fellowship together

on Sunday mornings.

Give thanks that covid cases numbers are reducing in Bexley.
Give thanks that Janet and Peter Dallman are now out of
isolation after their return to Japan. Pray for them to find a
church and a home to settle into.

Pray for NHS staff and key workers who face extra pressure
of staff shortages at this time of high infections.

Pray for those known to us suffering with or recovering from
covid and long-covid.

Pray for volunteers to help restart a toddler group at Trinity.
Pray for the Bexley Winter Shelter, which has started.
Trinity are hosting communal meals on Tuesday and
Thursday evenings.

Pray for those within the fellowship who are housebound or
can’t get out as much a they would like.

Trinity Baptist Church Staff
Pastor: Revd Andy Banks
0208301 2890 andy@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk
Pastoral Care Assistant: Janet Grist
Off Sick

Children’s Worker: Debs Harmer
07933 807051 debs@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk

Administrator: Kerry O’Sullivan
07801 627031 kerry@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk

Street Pastors based @ Trinity

6 pm Bexley Winter Shelter
Friday 28th January 10.30 -12.30 pm Foodbank
8-10pm YP
9-2am
Sunday 30th January 9.30 am Morning Prayers
10.30 am All-Age Service

Registered Charity Number: 1130034




Trinity Baptist Church
News Sheet Sunday 23rd January 2022

Welcome to Trinity!
9.30 am Morning Prayer in the lounge.
10.30 am Morning Service. Preacher: Carol Bostridge. Reading: Luke 4:14-20
‘Your Kingdom come in Bexleyheath.’
Click here to watch the service streamed live: https://www.youtube.com/c/TrinityBexleyheath
Noon Church Members Meeting in the Chapel.

Church Members Meeting Pending Covid Regulation Change

A Church Members Meeting will take place at Noon in the| | The leadership team have noted the change in the regulations
chapel today. The agenda was circulated via email on the| | regarding masks as of 26th January and will be discussing it on
12th January. Please come an attitude of prayer and worship| [ Monday at the deacons meeting. The fellowship will be
to discern together God's will for His church. informed as to our response. For Sunday 23rd January, masks
remain mandatory except for exemptions.

Trinity Tots Playgroup

Plans for our new playgroup are coming along well. | have renamed the group Trinity Tots Playgroup and also
designed a new logo. Our aim was to start the new group in January, however with the worsening covid situation
we made the decision to delay the start until after February half term. We have had lots of good quality toys
donated and have also purchased some new resources, all of which will be valuable in enabling us to set up an
exciting and varied environment for the children to enjoy each week. Plans and procedures are all in place and |
have prepared all the necessary paperwork.

However, at this current time | do not have a team in place to enable me to go ahead with the opening of this
new playgroup and | need at least 3 more people in order to start the group in February as planned.

| want to build a team big enough to ensure we can provide the best possible experience for the families who
attend. My aim is for us to have the flexibility to spend time talking to the families so we can build relationships,
alongside managing the environment and providing refreshments and other activities. If you are available on a
Wednesday morning and feel that you would like to get involved in welcoming new families into Trinity each week
and showing them what it is like to be part of our Trinity family, then please get in touch.
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